
 

Westhampton Zoning Board of Appeals 

Public Hearing Notice 

July 22, 2021 7:00 pm 
 

 

 
  
The Zoning Board of Appeals for the Town of Westhampton will hold a public hearing for the special 
permit application (v224) by Wesley Fortier and Jesse Fortier to continue a pre-existing, non-conforming 
use and operate a business at 1 Main Road. The petition is made in accordance with the Zoning by-laws 
of the Town of Westhampton, Section 3.32.  

  
The public hearing will be held on Thursday, July 22 at 7 pm at the Westhampton Town Hall, 1 South 
Road. Masks required.  

 


